
 

Welcome to the First Year students! 

All First year students are required to report to the College on 
 16th August, 2023 at 10.00am. 

 
As you take your very first step into Jesus and Mary College (JMC) I invite you to a 

meaningful, fulfilling and a fun-filled life on campus. As we look forward to welcoming you, 

may your journey create indelible footprints that will enhance the rich tradition and legacy, 

that this institution has carved for itself with the numerous students who entered its portals. 

Wishing you the very best as you embark on this next lap of your life journey! 

 

Please note the following: 

1. Bring a copy of your Fee Payment Slip and all original documents/certificates.  

2. Please contact the volunteers manning the help desk of your respective department 

after you enter the gate.  

3. You will be directed to your department for the physical verification of your 

documents/certificates. 

4. On completion of the verification senior students from your respective departments 

will accompany you for a Campus Orientation.  

5. Further instructions with regard to the College schedule will be provided upon joining 

the College.   

Thank you and God Bless! 

Prof. Sandra Joseph 

Principal  


